
Here is what we are learning about next week:

● English – We are starting our new topic on pirates! We will be learning a story called ‘Pirate Plank’ which 
follows the life of a pirate over a week.

● Handwriting - numbers: 0, 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9
● Phonics - Revising alternative spellings for /oa/ as in ‘oa’ in boat, ‘ow’ in snow, ‘oe’ in toe  and ‘o_e’ in bone.
● Maths -Learning and applying positional and direction language to problems.
● DT - Researching, designing, making and evaluating healthy salads.
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Design and Technology Week  

This week we are having a DT week. Each afternoon we 

will be working on our healthy salad project.

Over the week will be doing research into the classes’ 

favourite fruit and vegetables. Learning how to prepare 

and taste testing a range of different fruit and 

vegetables. Designing a healthy salad based on what we 

have learnt. Using our new skills to make our salads and 

then evaluating what we have created.

As you can appreciate we require a lot of resources to 

complete this project and therefore we would like to ask 

for voluntary contribution of £1 per child. If this could 

come in on Monday 7th June.

Reminder:
Children must have a coat in school every day, we would also recommend having a 
sun hat too. The weather is so changeable at the moment, best to come prepared!

Spellings  

These spellings will be given to the children, 

and will be on Spelling Shed,  on Tuesday 8th 

June and will be tested the Tuesday 15th 

June. 

- Monday - Saturday

- Tuesday - Sunday

- Wednesday - would

- Thursday - should

- Friday - could

A new spelling test card will be sent out next 

half term. 



Class Photos 
Our class photos were taken on Thursday 27th May and the children brought home a card with details of how 
to order your photo via the aperture-online.co.uk. We were informed that the photos may take a few days to 
upload. 
Any questions or problems with the website, please contact Aperture.

Website:
www.coppice.wocs.sch.uk

Contact:
01564 826709

Email:
office.coppice.worcs.sch.uk

Reading For Pleasure
Magazines are great reading material for                                                                                              
new readers who are reading alone or with                                                           a 
parent. Offering your children access to                                                                          
magazines at home is not only a novel way to get                                                                                       
them to read, but also hones their skills at reading                                                                   
non-fiction as well. Magazines offer short articles with lots                                                              
of visual support from pictures and aren't as intimidating as books for 
developing readers.

Magazines also offer kids another option. As parents, one of                                                                          
our main responsibilities when it comes to our childrens' literacy is                                                            
to offer opportunities to read. No one wants to force a child                                                    
to read because, as with most things, most children will push                                       
back. We want them to be excited to read, and one way to do that                                    
is to offer novel choices to mix up the regular routine. Subscribing                                                                                                                            
to a children's magazine is an effective way to promote literacy                                                                                            
in your home and use the excitement of getting something fun                                                                                                                                                                                       
in the post to spark reading.
sday 27th May 

If you have any 
children’s magazines 
you could donate to 
the school we would 
be hugely grateful!

No Forest School 
There will be no forest school for Year 1 on the first week back. This is because we will be working on our DT 
project.
Forest school will resume the week beginning the 14th June.


